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太元集團有限公司*

         (incorporated in Bermuda with limited liability)

Change of non-executive directors

The Directors are pleased to announce that Dr. Yuen Ming Fai Matthew has been appointed as non-executive director on 28 April 2002 and Mr. Wong Pui Fai has been resigned as non-executive director on the same day.


By Order of the Board


Leung Yu Oi Ling, Irene


Chairman

Hong Kong, 28 April 2002

*  For identification purpose only
"Please also refer to the published version of this announcement in the Hong Kong i-mail"
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